KYNPIAKH AHMOKPATIA

REPUBLIC OF CYPRUS
YOYFOYPTEIO TOYPIZMOY

DEPUTY MINISTRY OF TOURISM

LATEST UPDATE (19.3.2020, 11.00 a.m.)

Dear partners,

As the deadline for closure of all hotels and tourist accommodations in Cyprus
approaches (21st March 2020), we kindly urge you, once again, to take all
necessary measures, so that your clients are safely repatriated.

The Cyprus Government is not in a position to extend this date or make
exceptions, so your immediate actions are absolutely necessary.

Please bear in mind, that all guests currently staying in hotels and tourist
accommodations, will be informed of the above accordingly.

Kind Regards

Savvas Perdios
Ceputy Minister of Tourism
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